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Stars of the Week: 23
rd

June

Reception Warwick: George F Reception Windsor: Tommy P

2 Norwich: Florence 2 Belvoir: Millie P

3 Hever: Cain 4 Tamworth: Lilly W

5 Bamburgh: Pola 6 Inverness: Leyton

6 Stirling: Owen

Stars of the Week: 30
th

June

Reception Warwick: Freyja R Reception Windsor: Roxanne

1 Blaise: Louie B 1 Kenilworth: Jensen

2 Norwich: Barclay 2 Belvoir: Cara S

3 Hever: Gracie-Mai 4 Tamworth: Emelia C

5 Bamburgh: Myla 6 Inverness: Aleshia

6 Stirling: Hana

Experiences

Year 1: 1 Blaise and 1 Kenilworth went to Tamworth Castle.  They had a 

wonderful day consolidating their theme work on the Great Fire of London and 

the Great Plague.  There were opportunities to dress up and relive those 

moments in history! 

Student Governors: They went to Woollaton Park to tour the grand house and 

caves, and see the miniature exhibition.  The children had a lovely time and had 

to be dragged away from the exhibits at 1:15pm to eat their lunch!

Bikeability for Year 5 and Year 6: Year 5 enjoyed their taster sessions and Year 

6 endured a more intensive two day programme.  The instructors 

were very complementary of the children who took part. 

Careers visitors for KS2: The Student Governors had arranged for visitors to 

speak to KS2 children regarding aspirations and future careers.  Dr Sellars from 

the Peel Medical Practice spoke to Year 5 and Year 6 children, and 

Tina, Glenn and Sadie from Tamworth Council spoke to all 

Keystage classes about Council work including events, planning, and 

housing.  The children asked some very sensible questions. 
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Upcoming events

4
th

July: 2 Belvoir Outdoor week

5
th

July: 2 Belvoir Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

6
th

July: 1 Kenilworth Inspire Parent Assembly

7
th

July: Year 4 Tamworth trip to Bishops Wood

10
th

July to Friday 14
th

July: Fierté Festival Sports Week

Friday 14
th

July: Summer Fayre 3:30pm to 5pm 

Uniform

Once again, please ensure that your child is wearing their correct uniform: 

shirt, tie, black shoes, grey trousers/skirt/summer dress/grey shorts, 

sweatshirt or cardigan.  There may only be a few weeks left to go before 

the summer holiday but the expectation of uniform remains the same at all 

times. 

PE Kit reminder

Please ensure that your child has their correct PE Kit as we have a lot of 

children who do not have pumps or trainers, plain blue shorts or joggers, 

plain blue T-Shirt, plain blue hoody. They will need this for Fierté Festival 

week.

Sports Biscuits

Sports Biscuits will be available to pre-order through Parent Pay.  These will 

be ready for taking home at the end of Fierté Festival Sports Week on 

Friday 14
th

July.


